
The date: 7/9/2025 
The week number: 28 
The walk number: 1827 
The weather: 88 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Kevin Kan, Laura Glass, Eric Warren, 

Chip O’Connor, Wan-Ying Kan, Calvin Kan, John Beckett, Chris Moreno 
 

The birds (21) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

2 Western Bluebird 0.50 

5 Red-whiskered Bulbul 1 

23  Bushtit 0.62 

5 American Crow 0.88 

6 Mourning Dove 0.88 

6 House Finch 0.88 

3 Lesser Goldfinch 0.88 

1 Cooper’s Hawk 0.75 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0.25 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

10 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

2 Red-crowned Parrot 0.12 

2 Black Phoebe 0.88 

1 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.62 

1 Common Raven 0.75 

3 House Sparrow 1 

1 Turkey Vulture 0 

8 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

2 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.38 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.38 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:52 
 
We had an outstanding walk today with 21 species observed. The predicted was 17.5 and 
we were only 2 short of tying the record for the week. We also had an impressive number of 
walkers: 10. 
One new one was Kevin Kan, father of Calvin and husband of Wan-Ying. So, the Kan family 
was well represented. I would say the most interesting part of the walk occurred in the little 
park 
just south of the IPAC building. We had two Nuttall’s Woodpeckers in the same tree with a 
Bewick’s 
Wren that got attacked by a Dark-eyed Junco. Also interesting towards the end of the walk 
was what looked like a hybrid hawk – Red-tailed X Red-shouldered. The chest looked like a red-
tailed 
but the tail had faint bands on it. We finally went with juvenile Red-shouldered. Good walk! 
 
Alan,  
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